                           

May 12-16, 2014
Dear Parents, 

I hope you had a wonderful Mother’s Day.  The students worked hard on the baskets and /or note folders last week, so we hope you enjoyed them.    

CLASSROOM AND SCHOOL LIBRARIES
Many students have checked books out of my library and the school library that have not yet been returned.  Parents please look around your home and help your child locate the books that belong to the school and the classroom so that they may be returned. 

There is a charge for missing books and report cards will be withheld until fines are paid. 
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YEARBOOKS
Don’t forget to get your order in for yearbooks.  As 5th graders it is their last year at KGH, and it would be great for them to have this final memory record of their grade school years. The cost is $16.00
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This week in Spelling we will cover vowels in final syllables. In Reading we will be reading about the Constitution. We will be reviewing what we learned from the reports on the Revolution, then taking a test 
on the Revolution.  In Math we will work on problem solving methods, percentages, and Geometry. I will also be giving end of the year assessments in all subjects. The students will be writing a final essay for a writing assessment. 

We will be having a special Science Lesson on Thursday put on by scientists from Anchorage.  It is entitled “Watching Walrus.”
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[image: image4.wmf]Tuesday afternoon, the band students will be going to the Auditorium for a concert practice in preparation for the concert.  
[image: image5.wmf]The year’s final band concert will take place Tuesday evening at 7:00 pm at the High School Auditorium.  Band students will need to be there at 6:45. We will have a school dress rehearsal on Tuesday at 1:15, which our non-band students will attend.
[image: image6.wmf][image: image7.wmf]End-of-Year Carnival – Parent Help Needed, Please Keet Gooshi Heen Elementary School will be holding its Annual Keet Kids Carnival.  On the last day of school., each of the grades will be going to the gymnasium to play carnival games, dunking teachers, do a cupcake walk, and face painting.  This is an exciting event and a wonderful way to end the school year!  The Fifth Grade time will be from 11:30 to 12:30.  School will dismiss at 12:30
If you can help with this event, there is always a need for volunteers at a carnival game station or to make a dozen cupcakes or baked goods. We also need people to do face painting.  Volunteers are needed to help set-up Wednesday night and to break-down 
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May 13 -Band Concert

May 15- Science Lesson

May 21 -Cruise Ship Tour

May 23 -Mock Trial 
May 26 – No School-Memorial Day

May 27 – Cleaning Day 
May 28 Last Day- Dismiss 12:30 (no lunch served)
Sandy Bradshaw   966-1222

bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Letter and homework are also posted on the website:

http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
Delainey was the only student who opted to write a paragraph this week.  Good job, Delainey!
“Yippee! I finished my Mother’s Day projects!”  This week in class we are finishing up our gifts for Mother’s Day!  I think that all of them are beautiful and unique. I’ll give you a hint about what they are, but don’t tell anyone…..it starts with a b.  Happy Mother’s Day!  

Delainey Steffes 

